
COUNCIL MEETING – 17TH OCTOBER 2012  
ITEM 17 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Lupton for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Adult Services & Health:-  

 
 
“I understand that under the Health and Social Care Act 2012, the Department of 
Health will be transferring the responsibility for fluoridisation schemes to local 
authorities on the 1st April 2013. 
 
Currently the DOH is consulting with the public and interested parties on what 
process local authorities should use for consultations on whether or not to fluoridate 
water. This process will be open until 27th November 2012. 
 
Could you please inform Members what response the Council has made to this 
consultation request?” 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


